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CAPIC Meets with Mr. Jasraj Singh Hallan, M.P., Conservative Shadow Minister 
for Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship, on Canadian Immigration Matters 
 
March 2, 2021 – The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants 
(“CAPIC”) met with Jasraj Singh Hallan, M.P., Conservative Shadow Minister for 
Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship, to discuss COVID-19's impact on Canadian 
immigration and immigration’s role in Canada’s post-pandemic recovery. Increased 
immigration levels and new immigration investment programs were productively 
explored. The role international students play in creating a stronger Canadian workforce 
was also discussed. 
 
Dory Jade, CEO, CAPIC: “CAPIC prioritizes immigration as a key component of 
Canada’s pandemic recovery efforts and is committed to working with all parties to 
achieve this aim. Economic capital is vital to accomplishing this goal and new 
immigration investment programs will ensure Canada has access to essential economic 
capital. The pandemic has highlighted country’s evolving labour needs and international 
students are well suited to meet these changing demands.” 
 
About CAPIC 
 
The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC) is the 
professional organization representing the interests of Canadian Immigration 
Consultants. The organization advocates for competency, ethical conduct, and 
consumer protection in the immigration consulting industry. 
 
CAPIC’s mission is to lead, connect, protect, and develop the profession, serving the 
best interests of its members. It is the only association recognized by the Government 
of Canada as the voice of Canadian immigration and citizenship consultants. 
 
CAPIC has over 3100 members and is comprised of Regulated Canadian Immigration 
Consultants and Canadian Immigration Lawyers. 
 

 

 


